
From: Archaeologydc - E&E   
Sent: 17 February 2020 09:23 
To: Planning   
Cc: Planning Consultations - E&E   
Subject: RE: New Consultation: Cherwell, 20/00277/DISC South Of Salt Way, Banbury CRM:0001638 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
The applicant has submitted an overarching written scheme of investigation from 
EDP for the staged programme of archaeological evaluation and mitigation required 
by condition 43 of permission 14/01932/OUT.  
 
This WSI is acceptable and meets the requirements of condition 43. As such we are 
satisfied that this condition (43) can be discharged.  
 
A contractor specific WSI from Oxford Archaeology has also been submitted but this 
WSI merely sets out how they will undertake the work set out in the overarching WSI 
from EDP and does not affect this application.  
 
The applicant has also applied to discharge condition 44. This condition requires that 
the archaeological mitigation work set out in the agreed overarching WSI by EDP is 
undertaken as specified. This work has commenced but has not yet been completed 
or reported as set out in this agreed WSI. 
 
We would therefore not recommend the discharge of condition 44 at this stage.   
 
Condition 45 requires that a method statement setting out how the Neolithic 
enclosure will be protected during the development. This method statement has 
been agreed and submitted with this discharge application.  
 
As such we are satisfied that Condition 45 can be discharged.  
 
 
Regards 
 

Richard 

 
Richard Oram 
Planning Archaeologist  
 
Archaeology 
County Hall 
New Road 
Oxford 
OX1 1ND 
 


